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Consultants and Administrators
Flexible Benefit Plans

February 17, 2004

Monterey County Attn. Thomas McCue

Planning and Building Inspection Department

2620 1™ Avenue

Marina. California 93933

Re. PLN010254, PLN010341

Dear Mr. McCue:

This letter is to let you know of my strongest support for a contiguous improved walking
trail to connect the Pacific Grove trails with the beach walks in Carmel. I believe it

would be a great asset for both locals users and tourists alike.

There are existing fire roads in Del Monte Forest which could be upgraded to provide
walking or even cycling access from the surrounding communities.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,
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Alexander L. Ford, III

215 West Franklin Street « Post Office Box 3316 Monterey, California 93942
(831) 649-0999 « (800) 238-4978 + Fax (831) 649-1061
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